
4R absolutely loved our visit to The Hive. When we arrived at the 
Hive, we were greeted by some of the librarians that work there. 
We got to explore a variety of books, create our own book cover 
with a blurb and go fact hunting in non-fiction books. It was a 
fantastic day and many of the children are looking forward to 
showing their grown-ups around the Hive on their next visit.


